
 

 

TO: All Hockey Nova Scotia members 
FROM: Arnie Farrell, President, Hockey Nova Scotia, and Amy Walsh, Executive Director, 
Hockey Nova Scotia 
DATE: Monday, Oct. 31, 2022 
RE: Games and practices on Remembrance Day 
 
 
As Remembrance Day approaches, Hockey Nova Scotia would like to reflect on and 
acknowledge the significant sacrifices made by our veterans. 
 
Hockey Nova Scotia understands that the hockey calendars and schedules of our many 
leagues and associations are busy ones. We recognize that full days of games and practices 
are scheduled in the coming weeks (including between 11 a.m. and 12 p.m. on Friday, Nov. 11) 
at arenas throughout Nova Scotia. 
 
However, on Nov. 11, we would encourage and ask all of our hockey associations to pause for 
a few moments at 11 a.m. to honour all those who have served our country. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Arnie Farrell 
President 
Hockey Nova Scotia 
 
Amy Walsh 
Executive Director 
Hockey Nova Scotia 
 


